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Dear members, 

We appreciate the time taken to access our project proposal. Canadian Arctic
Holidays takes NIRB recommendations seriously. We have been working on
revising our plans and have collected additional documentation to support some
issues raised but the participating parties. Before we apply again through NIRB
with our changes, we have been waiting to consult with community members and
the Agguttinni Park staff after the meeting that is supposed to be held in the
coming weeks. All this has been delayed and/or put on hold due to Covid.

We continue to feel that is would be an amazing project for the community of
Clyde River, territory of Nunavut. 

Sincerely,

Nansen 

On Sep 17, 2020, at 10:52 AM, nirb ems <nirbems@nirb.ca> wrote:

17-Sep-2020
 
Dear Nansen Weber,

On September 9, 2020, the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) received the
attached correspondence in response to its decision of March 19, 2020 to the Minister
of Northern Affairs recommending that the project should be modified or abandoned. 

All documents received and pertaining to this project proposal can be accessed from
the NIRB’s online public registry atwww.nirb.ca/project/125495.

If you have any questions or require additional clarification, please contact Tara Arko,
Director of Technical Services directly at 867-983-4611 or tarko@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Cassel Kapolak
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
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